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Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk meets with
Cardinal Christoph Schoenborn

On September 22, 2010, Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk, DECR chairman, who is on a visit to

Vienna for a meeting of the Joint Theological Commission for Dialogue Between the Roman Catholic
Church and Orthodox Churches, met with the head of the Vienna archdiocese of the Roman Catholic
Church, Cardinal Christoph Schoenborn.

Metropolitan Hilarion told the cardinal about today’s life of the Russian Orthodox Church, the trips made
by His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia in Russia and far- and near-abroad countries,
the Church’s missionary and educational work as well as the work of the Department for External
Church Relations and some other Synodal institutions of the Moscow Patriarchate.

They discussed prospects for Orthodox-Catholic cooperation in Europe in general and a possibility for
carrying out joint educational activities and youth events, in particular.

In conclusion of the talk, which was held in a warm and friendly atmosphere, Metropolitan Hilarion
presented Cardinal Schoenborn with an icon of the Most Holy Mother of God.
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